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2nd August 2016 
 
Email:  
 
Dear  
 
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/16/07/14. 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
1. Does your organisation currently have a contract for Security alarms, CCTV & Fire 
detection? 
 
Yes. 
  
2. When this contract(s) is due to end? 
 
Security alarms: ADT – Contracts are being established over the next month. 
 
CCTV: Onwatch- This will run until April 2017 
 Ideal Security- Annual rolling contract  
 ADT- Contracts are being established over the next month 
 
Fire Detection- Multifire (for existing buildings) there is a rolling contract which will be retendered in 
January 2017. 
 
 
3. Who are these contract(s) with? 
 
Security alarms: ADT   
CCTV: Onwatch, ADT and Ideal Security  
Fire Detection: Multifire  
 
 
4. How many devices are supplied and what manufacturer are they? 
 
There are a number of different devices and manufacturers which cover 121 SECAmb locations. 
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5. Were these items purchased using procurement framework, if so which framework was 
used? 
 
No. 
  
6. When does your organisation intend to tender for these services? 
 
2017 
 
 
 
I hope you find this information helpful.  
 
If, for whatever reason you are unhappy with our response, you are entitled to pursue any 
dissatisfaction through South East Coast Ambulance NHS Foundation Trust’s (SECAmb) Internal 
Review Procedure at: 
 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
40-42 Friars Walk 
Lewes 
East Sussex 
BN7 2XW 
Email: complaints@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
  
Should you remain unhappy with the outcome of any such internal review , you may request a 
decision from the Information Commissioner at: 
  
The Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
  
 
 
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me, quoting the above 
reference number. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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